
The Empire House Hotel and Restaurant LLC

Last Day of  the Season will be on Sunday November 24, 2024

Dinner Hours: 4pm – 10:30pm
Phone#: 607-783-2859

The Empire House would like to Thank You for
supporting us all these years. We would like to wish

everybody a Wonderful Happy Holiday and Prosperous
New Year!..  

See you all next Spring 2025. Keep Warm!

The Empire House Team


